
 

 

 

Circular No (26) for 2017 

Launch of 4th Edition of UAE HR Award in the Federal 

Government 

 
To: All Ministries & Federal Entities and Authorities  
 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR), would 

like to send you best regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

  

Following the great success achieved in launching the UAE HR Award in 

the Federal Government in its first three editions; as well as organizing 

the ceremony to honor winning entities under the sponsorship of His 

Highness Sheikh Mansour bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Deputy Prime Minister, 

Minister of Presidential Affairs; and 

 

Pursuant to the Authority’s efforts to cooperate with all federal entities 

towards realizing the UAE Vision 2021 and the National Agenda; 

 

It is our pleasure to announce the launch of the fourth edition of the UAE 

HR Award in the Federal Government. The launch ceremony will be held 

on Monday, September 11, 2017, at 12.30 pm – at Grand Hyatt Dubai - 

Baniyas Ballroom (1), to review the main features and criteria of the fourth 

edition of the Award.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation 
 
Dr Abdul Rahman Al Awar 
Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on Sep. 06, 2017 

 

For more information please contact:  

- Omer Al Balooshi, Senior Executive, Institutional Performance Management 

Tel: 042319118, email: oalbalooshi@fahr.gov.ae   

- Hamda Mohamed Al Suwaidi, Asst. Executive, Institutional Performance Management 

Tel: 042319094, email: halsuwaidi@fahr.gov.ae 
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